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Mr Killian Wentrup

Head of Solar Development

UPC Renewables Australia Pty Ltd
killian.wentrup@upcrenewables.com

02/08/2019

Dear Killian

New England Solar Farm (SSD-9255)
Request for Additional Information

| refer to the Amendment and Submissions Reports for the New England Solar Farm (SSD-9255).
After careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional information to
address the following:

e provide a schedule of the proposed road upgrade works, developed in consultation with
Uralla Shire Council, and an assessment of the impacts of the upgrades;

e confirm the size and location of the proposed new Subdivision and residual lots and provide
a Subdivision Plan showing the location of the subdivision(s); and

e confirm if the proposed works within the adjacent Main Northern Railway corridor form part
of the current application and if so, an assessment of the impacts of these works.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Monday 19 August 2019. If you are unable to provide the requested

information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to, a timeframe
detailing the provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact lwan Davies at iwan.davies@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,
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Nicole Brewer
A/Director
Resource Assessments
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